
 

           DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

        Thursday 09.15.22 
 

 

• The Girls’ Soccer Team had a big win! 3-1 vs. John Glenn. Brooke K. scored a goal, Ashley 
B. and Brooke O. had an assist and a goal! 

 

• The Babylon Boys’ Soccer team improved to 4-0 in their game against Southampton 
yesterday! The lone goal was scored by Ciaran S. assisted by Cole C. The Panther’s defense 
was led by Eric H. in goal. Come support the boys in their next home game tomorrow 
afternoon! 

 

• If you signed up for the Fall 2022 Driver Ed course, please come to the Attendance Office 
today to pick up information. Driver Ed starts next week!  

 

• eSports will be meeting Monday 9/19 at 7:10AM in room 235. See Mr. Birnbaum if you have 
any questions. 

 

• Panther Tales is looking for writers and readers to take officer positions and help craft this 
year’s student publication. Meetings will be on Thursdays @ 7:15AM in Room 235. 

 

• Do you enjoy cooking and want to learn how to prepare simple breakfast recipes? Sign up 
for the FACS Club this Friday 9/16 at 7:15am in Rooms 111 & 109. See Mrs. Schwartz or 
Mrs. D’Iorio if you have any questions.  

 

• This Friday the student section theme for the football game is USA! Wear your red, white, 
and blue! 

 

• Attention all current National Honor Society members: We will be holding our first 
meeting on Tuesday 9/20 in Rowe Hall at 7:05AM.  

 

• Our next Drama Club meeting is  today, Thursday, September 15, at 2:35 PM in Rowe Hall. 
Missed our first one last week? No problem! Join us to learn more about our yearly events 
such as fundraising and field trips. Nominations for executive board members will also be 
taken. See you there! 

 

• BHS Theatre presents the fall drama, “La Mancha!,” a full-length comedy based on the 
story of that crazy but lovable, windmill-fighting Spaniard, Don Quixote. Are you interested in 
performing in our show? Audition tapes are being accepted through Friday, September 16. 
Pick up your audition packet in the music wing and in Room 137. See Ms. Olivieri or ask a 
drama club member for details. 

 

• There will be a mandatory meeting of the Science National Honor Society, Thursday, 
September 15th at 2:30 in room 127.  Any questions, please see Mr. Sheltz or Ms. Yevoli. 

 

• Attention Juniors & Seniors: 
It’s that time of the year again! Time to visit with college representatives to discuss their 
college programs. Come to the Counseling Center to sign up to meet with the 
representatives from the following colleges: 
 
Lehigh University    Wed. 9/21 1:00pm – 8th period 
Farmingdale State College   Thurs. 9/22 1:00pm – 8th period 

 


